Announcements for 11.25.18

December Series: Christmas at the Movies | It’s tradition. The Christmas movies we watch
every year bring us back to the joy, hope, and laughter we long for. Invite a friend and join us
for our December series as we view some of our favorite Christmas movies through the lens

of the greatest story ever told.

December 8: Gift of Hope | As you Christmas shop this season, please consider joining us
for A Gift of Hope on Saturday, December 8, 9am-2pm. Every purchase will provide you with
an affordable, unique gift (handmade bags, jewelry, headbands, bible covers, etc.), and will
directly bless the Guatemalan women who created it. For more information, visit wafj.com.

December 15: A Place to Dream | We are partnering with the Family Y to provide for
children without beds in local public housing communities. Join us in building beds and
placing them in a child’s room on Saturday, December 15, 9am-12pm. Those 18 and older are
invited to sign up on the Events tab at truenorthchurch.com or the TrueNorth app.

December 22-24: Christmas Weekend Services | We encourage you to invite friends and
family to join us at TrueNorth for one of our identical Christmas Weekend services. Times are
Saturday, December 22 at 7:00pm, Sunday, December 23 at 5:00 and 7:00pm (we will not
have Sunday morning services), and Monday, December 24 at 3:00 and 5:00pm. Children in
grades 1-5 will attend the service. Ages six weeks to 5K will attend their age-specific areas in
TrueKidz.

December 16: First Look | Want to start the New Year by the taking the Next Step at
TrueNorth? We will be offering a First Look at opportunities to serve in a Sunday ministry
area on December 16 before services at 9 or Tlam. The First Look tour will begin in the Blue
Room and will last about 30 minutes. No need to register, contact Zach Williams, Volunteer
Director, for additional information at zachw@truenorthchurch.com.



